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“The Lord your God is with you.”   Zephaniah 3:17 

OFFERING 
Listed below are the totals for last 
week’s offering and deposits. Thank 
you for giving so generously! 

   Capital Projects Fund     $   100 

   Church Facilities       $3,250 

   Leadership Support        $   883 

   Missions        $   325 

   Program Fund       $   720 

   Sewing Circle       $     50 

   Welsh Mountain Home  $   100 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

Andres Prins: TODAY! Sunday, October 23 

Jared Jaskolka: Monday, October 24 

Elaine Hoover: Tuesday, October 25 

Timothy Wenger: Tuesday, October 25 

Melani Wenger: Wednesday, October 26 

Anthony Decembrino: Thursday, October 27 

HAPPY 88th BIRTHDAY TO JANET MARTIN! 

     Thursday, October 27 

Lucas Heft: Friday, October 28 

James Wenger: Sunday, October 30 

HAPPY 81st BIRTHDAY TO LOUISE HOCK! 

     Tuesday, November 1 

On Sunday October 30, 

we look forward to    

celebrating                     

Communion together 

as a congregation.  



You are invited to     

contribute food for the 

food bank at CVCCS. 

Current food needs are: 

• Canned soup 

• canned vegetables 

• mac n’ cheese 

• Ketchup 

• Mustard 

• Cups of applesauce 

• Cups of fruit 

• Vegetable oil 

• Pancake mix 

• Noodles 

• Rice 

• Raisins 

• Cereal 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY! 

Harold & Doris Musselman: TODAY! Sunday, October 23 

HAPPY 55th ANNIVERSARY TO GLENN & HELEN HERSHEY:  

The sewing circle 

sends out a great big 

thank you to all who 

participated in the 

school kit project 

this year. We took a 

total of 98 school kits 

to MCC!    

Thank you so much!  

Note about weekly Thursday 

phone messages.   

Two years ago, as we worked 

through the complications caused 

by COVID  modifications to           

worship services, we found it    

helpful to send a weekly phone 

message clarifying the worship  

plan for each week. We continued 

that practice and in many ways  

that has been appreciated by the 

congregation.  

 

Recently in our staff meetings we 

sensed that perhaps the time has 

come to change up that routine of 

communication. For the                   

remainder of the calendar year, 

we plan to send phone messages 

approximately every other 

week. Of course, we will continue 

to use the phone message system 

for urgent messages and                 

significant calls to prayer.   


